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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month:   
 

Clio Area Human 

Services Fund helps 

individuals and 

families who are in 

need.   Utility help, 

food, emergency 

expenditures and 

more are ways that 

they help others. 

They are key to the “Food 

Backpack” program administered 

by the schools that assure children 

have food over the weekend. 

    They recently received a grant 

and used a portion of it to help 

with the Food Distribution 

program that we oversee at Pine 

Run. 

    They have also established a 

fund for businesses that have 

been affected by covid to help 

them survive during this 

pandemic. 

 

 

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Christine Sayles 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

Sept. 20  following Morning 

Worship 

 

SUNDAYS   10:30 am 

On our Facebook page! 

WE ASK YOUR HELP! 
     If you think you could be sick 
with covid19; we ask: 

 Be seen by a doctor 

 Get tested 

 Stay Isolated at home until 
better  (let us know if you 
need someone to pick up 
medications, or food from 
store, etc.) 

     For the healthy; we offer 
masks, hand sanitzer, disinfectant 
wipes, personal pre-wrapped 
communion, if wanted.   
 

Faye Cockrill 

Memorial Flowerbed 

Located to the right of the back 

door of the church. 

Eudora Shook 

Mission Board 

Located in the back of the 

auditorium 

 

 

 

 

 

     Whether it’s a “Favorite 

Business” or Schools please: 

 Be Patient 

 Be Kind 

 Pray for God to guide 

 Remember God has 

better days in store for 

YOU! 


